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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
CORCORAN HUMAN SERVICE 

AGENCY OFFICE TEMPORARILY CLOSED 
 

Alternate Location to Open September 7th  
 
 

HANFORD, CA (September 5, 2023) – The Kings County Human Service Agency (HSA) office 

located at 951 Chittenden Avenue in Corcoran will be temporarily closed to the public for minor 

construction and repairs effective Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  During the closure, the Kings 

County HSA will provide limited benefit services at the adjacent building located on the site 

beginning Thursday, September 7, 2023 (see below).  In addition, HSA customers can utilize online 

services at BenefitsCal.com, or contact the call center at (877) 410-8813.  The construction and 

repairs are expected to take 3-4 weeks. 

 

Services offered at the temporary location include intake applications for CalWORKs, Cal Fresh, 

Medi-Cal, General Assistance, and document drop off and pick up.  Customers may experience 

longer than normal wait times for in person services, and all EBT card needs will experience delays. 

 

 The main Human Service Agency office located at 1400 W. Lacey Blvd. #8 in Hanford remains 

open.  Additional services and resources can be accessed here: 

https://www.countyofkings.com/departments/human-services-agency.  Fax communications can 

be sent to (559) 585-0346 or emailed to Hanfordapplications@co.kings.ca.us. 

 

 

-###- 

mailto:KCPIO@co.kings.ca.us
https://benefitscal.com/
https://www.countyofkings.com/departments/human-services-agency
mailto:Hanfordapplications@co.kings.ca.us

	CORCORAN HUMAN SERVICE
	AGENCY OFFICE TEMPORARILY CLOSED

